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USD 353  
Wellington Public Schools 

Board Summary 
Regular Board Meeting 

3.9.17 
 

 
The board met in regular session on Thursday, March 9th at 7:00 p.m. and seven members were 
present.  The board took action on several personnel, approved out of state travel for the Business 
Professionals Association and also approved a bid to add vent hoods to the elementary kitchens.  
The board discussed various issues facing the district including the Kansas Reading Roadmap, the 
district strategic plan, and the district communication plan. 
 
ApprovedBills and Payroll as Presented: 
                     1.  Bills:     $822,766.24 
      2.  Payroll: $594,164.41 
Approved Personnel Items as Presented:  

        1.  Approve Resignations 
  Bailey Wilke para-educator 
  Lindsey Jones 5th grade IKE 
  Hana Shuck WHS Head Volleyball 
 

       2.  Approve New Personnel for 17-18 
 Heather Koester 2nd grade IKE 
 Alecia Crowley 5th grade IKE  

Traci Smith Current Events WMS  
 Kristi Whaley Transfer from Kennedy 1st grade to WMS 6th grade ELA 
 Amy Anderson 7th grade math WMS 
 Bridgette DeJarnett 7th grade ELA WMS  
 Reece Langford Para-Aide 21st Century Grant  
 Erin Sweetwood Lincoln Principal 
 

        3.  Change in Personnel-  Moved Audrey Gill WHS Science teacher from .6 to 1.0 for 17-18 
 
Action Items 
Approved a bid for $20,700 to install vent hoods in elementary kitchens 
 
Approved out of town travel for the Business Professionals Association 
 
Reports/Discussions  

• The board heard a report on the district’s KRR Program (Kansas Reading Roadmap) from Mr. 
Peine.  KRR began with a family kick off on Thursday, February 23rd.  The first official tutoring 
sessions began on Monday, February 27th at Kennedy, Washington, and Lincoln.  
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• The board heard a report from Mr. Acy Ybarra.  Mr. Ybarra has requested permission to hold a 5K 

Scholarship Run to be held on the WHS grounds. 
 

• The board discussed the district’s strategic plan.  The plan is based on a year of planning with 
input from the board, staff, parents, and community members.  The plan will be presented for 
approval at the April meeting. 

   
• The board discussed the draft communication plan.  The plan will be presented for approval at the 

April meeting. 
 

• The board discussed the WMS draft technology handbook.  The handbook will be presented for 
approval at the April meeting. 

 
• Mr. Morris informed the board the district will rebid the foodservice contract because a summer 

food program will be added. 
   
Executive Session 
The board entered into executive session at approximately 8:00 p.m. for nonelected personnel. No 
additional action was taken after the executive session. 
 
Adjournment 
The board adjourned around 8:50 p.m.  


